
                              February 10, 1992


REPORT TO THE HONORABLE


    MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL


PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO CITY CHARTER REGARDING:


RESPONSIBILITY OF OFFICERS TO REPORT TO COUNCIL


     Attached as Exhibit A is language for a Charter amendment submitted


for discussion by Mayor O'Connor, concerning the responsibility of


officers to report to the City Council.


                              Respectfully submitted,


                              JOHN W. WITT


                              City Attorney
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